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Attention: National media

Public hearings set to start on US Free Trade

Publichearingswill commencenextMonday(19April) in a parliamentaryinquiry
on the proposedFreeTradeAgreementbetweenAustraliaandtheUnitedStates.

Two full weekshavebeensetasidefor thepublic hearingsbeforeParliament’s
JointStandingCommitteeonTreaties(JSCOT).

Publicsubmissionsto theinquiry closedtoday,althoughtheCommitteewill
acceptlatesubmissions.Ideally theseshouldbereceivedbeforepublic hearings
commenceto assistwith finalisingschedulesfor thehearings.

Thehearingswill beopento thepublic. A timetablecanbefoundat theJSCOT
website:www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/jsct/.

Copiesof submissionsandtranscriptsarealsoexpectedto bemadepublic (via the
JSCOTwebsite)aftertheyhavebeenacceptedandauthorisedby theCommittee.

TheCommitteeis lookingforwardto receivinga strongcross-sectionof
submissionsfrom a rangeof industrysectorsandthepublic.

This inquiry will playanimportantpart in allowing thepublic to havetheir sayon
theproposedAUSFTA.

JSCOTincludeseight representativesfrom theLiberal Party,six from theLabor
Party,onefrom theNationalPartyandoneDemocrat. TheCommitteeis
expectingto reportbackto Parliamentby 23 June.

Andrew Southcott is Chair of the Joint Standing Committee on Treaties
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